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Hello Everyone,

The National Garden Club Youth Poetry Contest is celebrating our Green World. Here are the
details for the upcoming Youth Poetry Contest for students K - Grade 9. I Spy With My Little
Eye Something Green Outside applications need to go through our state Chair, Nancy Martin.
Her email is: Nancymartinmailed@gmail.com Any child who is sponsored by a member of
GCFM garden clubs is eligible.

The MFA will be sending out the notification to apply for the Art in Bloom soon. Notification will
go to the person who was the lead contact last year. If your garden club would like to participate
for spring 2024, it is on a first come, first serve basis. If you are interested, please check with
your lead or contact the MFA Art in Bloom team for more information. This does not go out to
the garden club presidents. Event calendar

Enjoy each day.

Marjorie Dienhart
GCFM President

Let us be grateful to the people who make us happy. They are the
charming gardeners who make our souls blossom. -Marcel Proust

https://www.gcfm.org/youth-contests
mailto:Nancymartinmailed@gmail.com
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1rV2Jfozv21Z1Vsm7lRkpD3qsWq_Z_NmM-w8Ou5vcUDs/edit

